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This Week at Wheatfield – This week, the Leaf Literature festival was launched with all of the children 

in Leaf schools joining a virtual assembly to celebrate the launch of a very special book, “A New School 

family” which is beautifully illustrated and written so well. We now have copies of the book in all 

classrooms and the libraries for children to enjoy! It has been a great week! – Mrs Carver 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 This week’s learning comes from Reception…                    

  

This week RB and RM had an unwelcome visitor! Evil Pea from Supertato is on the loose! We have been 

learning the story of Supertato. The children have been writing speech bubbles for the characters and 

next week we will be writing Wanted posters to try and track down the Evil Pea before he causes more 

mischief!  

The children have been developing their fine motor skills by tweezing jewels out of jelly. We have also 

been learning to chop and peel vegetables and learning how to stay safe using knives and peelers. The 

children have been so enthusiastic re-telling the story and becoming superheroes themselves by making 

masks.   
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Dates for Term 4 (new dates highlighted) 
Saturday 2nd March  Grounds day 10am – 1pm Please come and support.   

Tuesday 5th March  4T visiting library 
Eco club book swap event (information to follow)  

Thursday 7th March  Book at bedtime. Children invited back to school in the evening for a bedtime story 
– 4:45pm – 5:30pm (Information from teachers on 23.02.24) 

Friday 8th March  Children can dress up as a book character for World Book day – please note this is 
on Friday, not the nationally recognised day (Thursday) as all the Leaf schools are 
dressing up on this day. 
Sky Arts competition closing date 

Monday 11th March  British science week – see item in newsletter. Calling all volunteers! 

Friday 15th March  Red nose day for comic relief (information to follow) 
PTA quiz night! Doors open 7pm. Quiz starts 7:30pm 

Tuesday 26th March  Parents Evening 3:50pm - 6:30pm (More info to follow) 

Wednesday 27th March  Parents Evening 3:50pm - 6:30pm (More info to follow) 

Thursday 28th March  9:15am Year 2 assembly to parents 

 

  

 

School Values Award:  Choose Respect  –  Take Responsibility  –  Show Resilience – Be Kind 
This term’s value is ‘Kindness”  

 

 Our award goes to …    Our award goes to … 

RB Suvika Teja   RM Mara Joshua 

1H Theo Sofiya   1J Theo Sophia 

2B Henry  Aadhya   2G Ellie Jason 

3BD Layla Nyla   3M Amelia Emily 

4T Lyana Sharayah   4S Anna Isabelle 

5M Oscar Chloe   5W Daniel Aakifah 

6B Ethan Robyn   6R Harshiv Isla G  

 

  

"Calling all parents/carers who work in STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and 
Mathematics)  
 British Science Week is coming up in March. We will be focusing on this during the week 
beginning Monday 11th March. 
 Would you be willing to come and inspire the children, showing them a wide range of jobs that 
involve STEM?  
 This could be a small workshop/enrichment activity or an explanation of your profession and 
some time for the children to ask questions.  
Or, if this is more comfortable for you, would you send a letter or an email with a small job 
description included?  
 If you volunteered last year, would you be willing to see a different class or year group this 
time round?  
 If you are able to help us please contact us at office@wheatfieldprimary.com. The children are 
looking forward to meeting you." 
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